
JOHN BAILLIE,
Secretary.

children enjoyed very much. Another pleasing 
feature of the evening was the presentation of a silk 
gown to our Pastor, the Revd. James Fleck, by the 
ladies of the Congregation, as a token of the esteem 
in which he his held by his people.

The prizes were then distributed by the Pastor 
with a few kind words to each recipient, and after 
the Doxology had been sung, the meeting was closed 
with the Benediction.
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